
 KCFS Parent’s Guide to Flag Football    

First and foremost, KCFS is an organization of volunteers with 
a mission to promote youth football in Kamloops and area through a safe  
and developmental team environment, which will encourage positive partnerships 
 with the community.   
 
Our players’ safety and development are our top priority and specific safety protocols are enforced and 
followed. 

Parent, Athlete & Coaches Code of Conducts can be found on our website www.kcfs.ca - it is your 
responsibility to ensure that that these are followed by yourself and your athlete(s) at all times. Failure to 
do so can result in loss of play privilege for your child(ren). 

Important Notes:  
 
If you have a question or a concern, please address it with your team manager first.  Usually, issues 

can be resolved with open communication and do not require the Board of Directors. If it is a matter of 
safety or the team manager needs assistance, they are aware of the proper escalation process.  

 
Please log your child(ren)’s attendance for practices and games on the TeamLinkt app!! This is 

important so that coaches are aware of who will be attending, and can make line-up adjustments if 
required.  

 
Keep an eye on your email & our socials for updates, important messages, game schedules etc. We 

do our best to keep you in the loop and updated on any changes etc. This is also where you will find 
information about fundraising activites and your fundraising bond. (Each child/family is expected to 
contribute to fundraising during the season). 

 
Board member contact emails can be found on our website. 

 
For the 2025 flag seasons, divisions are as follows by birth years; 
U8 – ages 7, 6 (2018, 2019).  U10 – ages 9, 8 (2016, 2017).  U12 – ages 11, 10 (2014, 2015) 
U14 – ages 13, 12 (2012, 2013).  U16 – ages 15, 14 (2010, 2011) 
 
Practice days: teams practice on Monday or Wednesday at the Dallas fields. Dates/times are dependant 
on age level and will be posted on your TeamLinkt. Saturday is GAME DAY!! Game times are based on age 
levels, and will all take place at the Dallas fields, Any field changes will be anounced via email & on Social 
Media.  

We are looking forward to another great year of NFL Flag in Kamloops – and hope the kids are just as 
excited as we are! 

 

Thank you parents for your involvment & dedication to your kids and youth Football in Kamloops! 

- Your 2025 KCFS Board of Directors 

http://www.kcfs.ca/
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